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May 2019 
 
Dear Parent 
 

The results of the GCSE Examinations will be published on 

 
On that day candidates who wish to do so may collect their results from the School 
Office between 9.30am and 10.30am. 
 
Results will be handed  to the candidates.  Results will  be issued to a 
third party without prior consent from candidate.  Please contact Examination 
Office for further information.  Results which have not been collected on the day 
will be retained in School.  
 
As there will inevitably be large numbers of pedestrians on site, for safety reasons 
please park on Sutton Road and walk down the drive.  Please resist the temptation 
to telephone the School. 
 
 
If your child has failed to meet the minimum requirement for entry into the Sixth 
Form, a member of the Senior Leadership Team will be available to discuss next 
steps. 
 
If it is a case of your child not getting the required grade in one or more of the 
subjects they have chosen to carry forward to A level, Mr Lax will be available to 
discuss other options on the day, or as soon as possible afterwards, in order to 
secure an alternative subject. 
 
Candidates may see me immediately at school on 22nd August to discuss any 
problems or difficulties arising from the results or alternatively make an 
appointment to see me as soon as possible. 
 
Following admission to the sixth form, which is confirmed in August, your child 
will be expected to attend a sixth form induction day on Tuesday 3rd September 
2019.  More information will be given following the publication of results on 22nd 
August.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Richard Langton 
Headmaster 
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